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Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:00 and 
will remain open longer so that 
parents can drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

Bumped Head Text Home Trial 

Next week we will start sending text 
messages home if your child has a 

bumped head accident in the 
playground. This is instead of making a 
phone call home. A letter advising you 
about the accident will still be sent 
home. Please make sure your mobile 
phone numbers are up to date with 

the office team.  

Spelling Bee 

Attendance — Every day matters; every 
minute counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s 
because we’re aiming for 97% 

attendance this year.  This week’s 
attendance was 96.84%.  

Come on Stebon! Congratulations to 
David Attenborough class in Year 6 with 

an amazing 100% record. 

 

Four children from year 
4 took part in the 
Poplar Partnership 
Spelling Bee this week 
and did a wonderful job 
representing our school. 
They competed against 
several other schools 
and managed an amazing 
result of third place! 
Well done team Super 
Spellers!  

Newsletter 

A gentle reminder that from the week 
commencing 25th February 2019 we will be 

going paperless with our newsletter!  

Our newsletter can be found here:  

https://www.stebon.org.uk/Stebon-
Newsletter/ 

If you have not yet provided your email 
address please ensure you do this by Friday 

15th February 2019. 

Parking on the Burdett estate 

If you use a vehicle to drop or collect 
your child to or from school then please 
be considerate and mindful of others. 

Please park in a safe manner.  
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Family Learning Parental Course 

Understanding the Role of a Community Interpreter (Cert) Level 1 

Taster session: Monday 11th February 2019 from 9.30am in the FLR 

This free taster session will help you understand key aspects of the work of a community interpreter. 
It will help you decide if you would like to do an accredited Level 1 Community Interpreting course. 

Sessions start: Monday 4th March 2019 from 9.30am in the FLR 

Sure STEPS is a programme that offers free and non judgemental Peer Support to local 
families from pregnancy through the first year with the baby. We offer an 8 session training 

programme, ongoing support and travel expenses. 
 

  Do you have some time to volunteer to support a local parent-to-be or a parent of a baby? 
 

  Would you like to help support a local family who is having difficulties and make a 
difference to their family life?  

 
  Do you live in Tower Hamlets and want to connect with other local parents to talk, share 

experiences and make friends? 
 

  Thinking about returning to work and interested in gaining and extending your skills and 
experiences?  

 
Then JOIN US! 

 
If you are interested or want more information please email suresteps@toyhouse.org.uk  

or contact 0207 987 7399 

BECOME A PEER SUPPORT VOLUNTEER! 

mailto:suresteps@toyhouse.org.uk


Newsletter 
2018-19 

Issue 18, 1st 

February 2019 

 

 

Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:00 and 
will remain open longer so that 
parents can drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

 

 

 

February Holiday Breakfast Club  

at Stebon 

Morgan Stanley will be donating two tablets as prizes for 
children with the best attendance figures for the Magic 
Breakfast 365 clubs at the end of next year. The top two 
attendees for each school will be going into a prize draw and 
the winners drawn from these eight children! So make sure 
you attend every day for your chance to win a tablet! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very pleased to let you know that this February holiday our school will have a breakfast club serving tasty, 
nutritious breakfasts. We’ll also have some fun activities including cookery and sports. The club will start at 
8.45am and finish at 11.30am.  

This is being provided FREE of charge, but numbers are limited. If your children would like to come please fill in 
the form and return it to the main school office by 8th February 2019. Children will not be allowed to attend the 
club during the holidays if a permission slip is not returned by 8th February 2019. 

The holiday club will be available on the below dates: 

18th February 2019 

19th February 2019 

20th February 2019 

21st February 2019 

22nd February 2019 

Please circle which dates you intend your child to attend the club. 

Child’s name and class_________________________________________________________________ 
 

would like to attend breakfast club during the October holidays. 
 

Emergency Contact Name and Number ____________________________________________________ 
 

Any allergies or medical conditions _______________________________________________________ 

 

Signed __________________________Relationship to Child/children_______________________ 

 I will collect my child from school 
 

 I give permission for my child to walk home alone. 

Pleas tick one from the above. 


